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UNCLASSIFIED 

UNCLASSIFIED 

The offer to Waikato Tainui will be made once we have confirmed the transfer of the 
grassed area to DOC and once the terms and conditions of the easements have been 
finalised and approved.  

Due to the reasons outlined above, we are unable to provide a definitive date for when 
the offer will be made to Waikato Tainui. However, we are committed to working through 
this process in a timely manner.  

2. Are there plans in place for the property after the restoration to Iwi?  

Any future use of the property will be determined by any new owners, we cannot answer 
this question.  

3.  If it is not being restored to Tainui, what is the future of this site? 

If Waikato Tainui decline to purchase this property under its Right of First Refusal, the 
property will be sold on the open market.  

4. Will there be an opportunity to present a proposal for use of this site? 

The role of LINZ is to dispose of the site. Any proposals for future use should be made to 
a new owner.  

OIA Request Information 

We have provided all of the information requested. 

If you wish to discuss this response, please feel free to contact Simon Cornelius at 
disposals@linz.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response.. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note, this response letter with your personal details withheld, and any attached 
documentation will be published on the Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand 
website. This is likely to be published by 31 October 2024 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

Sonya Wikitera 
Head of Crown Property 
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